
UPCOMING WORKUPCOMING WORK

The first step in the planning & design process will be 
conducting a survey of potential service areas on the 
island. KEM will start the surveying process in October. You can 
expect to see KEM surveyors using GPS equipment, along with 
an aerial LiDAR drone which will be collecting imagery and X,Y,Z 
coordinates of data points throughout the project area. These 
data points and aerial imagery will then be used to produce a 
3D model for the planning and design phases of the project.

MESSAGE FROM THE VILLAGEMESSAGE FROM THE VILLAGE

K.E. McCartney & Associates (KEM) was recently selected by the
Village of Kelleys Island to be the engineer for a sanitary
improvements project. The Village and KEM will be providing a
project update on a quarterly basis as part of our effort to keep
Village residents informed regarding the status of the planning
for our sanitary improvements. This newsletter will be posted
on Kelleysisland.us and mailed with water bills for Island
Residents.

- Mayor Ron Ehrbar

September 2024September 2024

ESTIMATED PROJECT STEPSESTIMATED PROJECT STEPS

KELLEYS ISLAND SANITARY IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT
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